August 30, 1968

James K. Sutherland, M.D. 402 East Third Street, at Stevens Street Flint, Michigan 48503

Dear Dr. Sutherland:

The shipment of your books, which you were kind enough to donate to our church, arrived a few days ago, and we wish to express our deep appreciation for the generous gift.

We will work out ways of bringing it to the public's attention, through various means at our disposal, and are sure the book will excite interest.

We will be happy to keep you informed about our plans.

Thank you again.

Prayerfully,

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN
Primate